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Seattle Girls’ Choir provides a robust education in the choral arts, helping girls build skills to 
succeed in life, and enriching the cultural landscape of the Pacific Northwest.  

Founded in 1982 and currently under the artistic direction of Jacob Winkler, Seattle Girls’ Choir provides 
a comprehensive and progressive choral education with an emphasis on vocal technique, musical 
literacy, and ensemble performance. A diverse community of girls in grades K-12 comes from nearly 75 
different schools in the Puget Sound region. 

 

Prime Voci is our most senior choir and is recognized for its vocal excellence nationally and 
internationally. The choir regularly collaborates with other Seattle area arts organizations and performs 
at some of the most prestigious national and international choral festivals and competitions.  

During the summer of 2016 the young women of Prime Voci embarked on a two week concert tour of 
the Baltic region of Eastern Europe which began in Helsinki, Finland. After a few days they crossed the 
Gulf of Finland by ferry, arriving in Tallinn, Estonia where they toured the ground of the Tallinn Song 
Festival which seats 300,000 in a country of 1 million! From there, they headed to Riga, Latvia and on to 
Kaunas and Vilnius, Lithuania before returning home. Video excerpts of their performances can be heard 
on our You Tube Channel  

http://www.seattlegirlschoir.org/
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL3vC7PAkt1cE_3JnKImRRYnS4g25vo8Be


Jacob Winkler – Artistic Director, Prime Voci Conductor 

 

Jake Winkler, Artistic Director & Prime Voci Conductor, grew up singing in the Northwest Boychoir under 
the direction of Joseph Crnko. He attended the University of Washington, where he studied piano with 
Holly Herrmann and Marc Seales, ultimately earning his Master of Music in orchestral conducting under 
maestro Peter Erös. Jake has served on the staff of the Northwest Choirs for twenty years as an 
accompanist and director, advancing to the position of Associate Music Director before joining the 
Seattle Girls’ Choir in the fall of 2009. Jake studied film composition with Grammy-winning composer 
Hummie Mann, and has written music for several video games on the Nintendo DS and iOS platforms. 
He is a former member of the jazz and R&B vocal group Groove For Thought, and he continues to sing 
actively as a tenor in recording sessions for film and video games. He is an instructor at the Pacific 
Northwest Film Scoring Program, teaching music notation software, orchestration, and conducting. Jake 
lives in Seattle with his wife Jessie, and their two sons Leo and Christopher. 
 

Susanna Valleau – Prime Voci Accompanist 

 

Susanna Valleau began studying the piano at the age of seven, and remembers being unable to walk 
past the piano without sitting down to play. At age seventeen, upon hearing Widor’s famous Toccata for 
the first time, she became enthralled with the organ and started taking lessons. Susanna went on to 
earn her Bachelors of Music (Lawrence University) and Masters of Music (University of Washington) in 
organ performance, and has earned top prizes in multiple nation-wide organ competitions. In addition 
to serving as music director of St. Luke’s Episcopal Church in Renton, WA, Susanna performs recitals 
across the country, maintains an active piano studio, and collaborates regularly as an accompanist and 
in chamber music settings on piano, harpsichord, and organ.  
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